The Pfizer and Moderna vaccines are interchangeable. Receiving Moderna for your second dose is safe, effective, and recommended. To prevent the spread of variants, two-dose vaccination offers the best protection. We are all encouraged to get vaccinated as soon as possible to protect our community. 

More information on this topic can be found here: https://www.canada.ca/en/public-health/services/immunization/national-advisory-committee-on-immunization-naci/recommendations-use-covid-19-vaccines/summary-statement-june-17-2021.html



